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SUBMISSION OF RESUMPTION PROPOSAL 

 

 

 

The Board of Directors (the “Board”) of Advance SCT Limited (the “Company”) refers to the announcements 

dated 11 January 2017 and 9 May 2017 (the “Announcements”) in relation to the resumption proposal (the 

“Resumption Proposal”). 

 

As announced on 11 January 2017, the Company had requested from the Singapore Exchange Securities 

Trading Limited (“SGX-ST”) an extension of time of six (6) months from 11 January 2017 to submit the 

Resumption Proposal in compliance with Rule 1304(1) of the SGX-ST Listing Manual. 

 

Further to the Announcements, the Board is pleased to announce that the Company had on 10 July 2017, 

submitted the Resumption Proposal to the SGX-ST for their approval. The Resumption Proposal contains the 

Company’s plans to turn around its business and solvency, with a view to resuming trading in the Company’s 

shares. 

 

The Company will announce any further material updates and development regarding the Resumption Proposal 

in due course. 

 

Shareholders and potential investors are advised to exercise caution when dealing in the shares of the 

Company. Shareholders and potential investors should note that there is no certainty or assurance that 

the shares of the Company will eventually resume trading on the SGX-ST. Shareholders and potential 

investors are advised to read all further announcements by the Company carefully and to consult their 

stockbrokers, bank managers, solicitors or other professional advisers if they have any doubt about 

the actions they should take. 
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